
Hello,  

My name is Blair Phillips. I am a resident of Willits and live on Old Boyscout Road on Pine 

Mountain. 

I have just learned of the intention to put a new cell tower here with capabilities of 5G. I would 

like the opportunity to be present at the public hearing to discuss this matter. I see the hearing is 

scheduled for the 16th. 

Clearly we are all still under quarantine orders and will not be able to attend. 

 

I am requesting that the public hearing for case U-2019-0011 be postponed until the public is 

actually able to truly be involved. This is an important matter that deserves discussion, especially 

involving the people who live near the proposed site.  

 

I see that you have encouraged the public to join the meeting online. That is somewhat 

thoughtful, but unrealistic. The people that live here and have invested everything they have into 

creating a peaceful life in the hills... countless years and dollars... are not always the type of 

people who are internet savvy. It is important that this public hearing is able to be attended by 

the public in person.  

 

Please consider the community of Willits, the ones who have chosen to live here...for sometimes 

generations, and let us be heard. 

 

Thank you for your fair consideration on this issue. 

 

Blair Phillips  

 


